
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 29 July 2004 

2. PAGES ROAD CYCLEWAY - BUCKLEYS ROAD TO BREEZES ROAD 
 
 The Project Consultation Leader sought Board approval to consult with the community on the 

proposed improvement to cycle, pedestrian and bus facilities in Pages Road between Buckleys Road 
and approximately 100 metres north-east of Breezes Road.  The Board decided that the proposed 
improvements to the cycle, pedestrian and bus facilities in Pages Road from Buckleys Road to 
approximately 100 metres north-east of Breezes Road be approved for public consultation. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


